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To Northern beach council (reference: MOD 2024/0083)
 
Atten: Mr. Gareth David,
 
Dear Mr. David,
Could you please spend few moments review the attached letter regarding the walking pass from the bottom of
Tango Ave Steps to Delmar Parade.
Thank you so much for your help.
Regards,
Siping WENG
46 Tango Ave
Dee Why 2099
 
 
 



To Northern beaches Council      12 May 2024 

Reference Number:  MOD 2024/0083 

Atten: Mr. Gareth David, 

Dear Mr. David, 

We are aware of the demolition of the business precinct at the bottom of the Tango Ave 
Steps, we have found out that the new development will close the current walk pass 
from the bottom of the Tango Ave steps to Delmar Parade.  This will cause lots of 
difficulty for old people and young kid who want to catch the bus at Dee Why and also 
for people who do not drive, but walk to shops and catch bus to work in the busy 
morning traffic, also imagine those people  hand carry heavy shopping bags walking 
back to Tango Ave steps.  We need a short walking pass!  We strongly ask council to 
consider to keep the walking pass for people lives in the areas.  

Thanks for your attention and appreciate for your kind help! 

 

Siping Weng’s family 

46 Tango Ave 

Dee Why 2099 

Email:  




